

HELLO! FROM ANG WEI NENG

Dear Residents of Nanyang,

I wanted to take a moment to share with you some exciting updates regarding recent community engagements in our neighbourhood.

Recently, I had the pleasure of accompanying Minister Desmond to attend some house visits at Block 980 Jurong West St 93, where we engaged with the residents, listened to their thoughts, concerns, and suggestions. We were truly impressed by the warm welcome and the sense of community we experienced during our visit. Additionally, we had the opportunity to explore the community garden along Block 980, which is a hidden gem in our constituency. This beautiful space is filled with vibrant flowers, lush greenery, and showcases the hard work and dedication of our residents. It was heartening to witness the passion and effort that goes into maintaining this wonderful garden.

On a similar note, the festive mart held at Blk 967A/B Jurong West was a heartwarming event that brought smiles to the faces of more than 500 households who were invited to collect household items and food of their choice, including fresh vegetables and eggs. It was a pleasure to see the joy on the residents' faces, and we are grateful to our sponsors and volunteers for their hard work and dedication in making this event a success.

If you have any feedback, comments, or suggestions, please send them to me at angweineng.nanyang@gmail.com.

Wishing everyone to stay safe and healthy!





House visits at Block 980 Jurong West St 93



Community garden along Block 980 Jurong West St 93



Distributing food items at Festive Mart



